Page 1 of 2
22

Liz Pickering

From: fern clarke (R
Sent: 26 March 2011 21:22

To: Liz Pickering
Subject: RE: Mid Devon Green Infrastructure Strategy - Initial Consultation

Dear Liz,

It is good news that you are producing a GI Plan this year. My initial read is broadly supportive. I would
simply add that it should take into account as part of the evidence base the existing Parish Plans and Market
Town Plans. I look forward to commenting in more detail on the Plan when it is produced.

Best wishes

Fern

(LSP member,

Devon Towns Forum,

Faiths Forum)

From: LPickering@middevon.gov.uk

Date: Thu, 17 Feb 2011 10:01:52 +0000
Subject: Mid Devon Green Infrastructure Strategy - Initial Consultation

Dear All,
I have started work on a Green Infrastructure Strategy for Mid Devon. The Strategy will map existing green
infrastructure such as playing fields, allotments, woodland and public rights of way, and will identify

deficiencies and opportunities for improvement.

More information about the Council's vision, objectives and timetable for the Green Infrastructure (Gl)
Strategy can be found on our website at http://www.middevon.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=8128 .

| am seeking the views and advice of statutory consultees, Parish Councils and other relevant bodies, to
ensure that the plans and responsibilities of other organisations are taken into account and incorporated into
the Strategy where necessary. Further consultation will take place later this year once a draft document has
been produced.

| am particularly keen to engage with the LSP on this, because the G| Strategy has wide-ranging implications
for health and wellbeing, education, sustainable transport and ecanomic development.

Your initial comments are invited. These will be treated as public documents and should be received by 31
March 2011. Please send any comments to me at this email address, and include your full postal address.
Alternatively, you can write to me at:

Forward Planning & Conservation
Mid Devon District Council
Phoenix House

Tiverton

EX16 6PP

Your advice and input are very much appreciated. | would be happy to take a report to the LSP meeting in
July, if this is something you would be interested in.

29/03/2011



